

P.O. Box 1050, Woden, ACT, 2606 Ph: 62813121 Fax: 6281 7077

Email: wodenecc@tpg.com.au

Dear Families

These policies reflect the practices at Woden Early Childhood Centre.

Woden Early Childhood Centre policies cover the 7 Quality Areas and where required reference the National Education and Care National Law and Regulations, National Quality Standard and the Early Years Learning Framework.

New policies will be created from time to time. When this occurs, the policy will be placed on the website (www.wodenchildcare.com.au). Families will be notified of this through the Centre app as well as the Centre's newsletters.

The Management Committee ratifies policies on an ongoing basis. It encourages interested families to be a part of this cycle, by being on the policy sub-committee. If this is something that interests you please speak to one of the office staff.

If you wish to provide comments on any policies, please contact the President of the Management Committee at wecc.president@gmail.com

Kind Regards

Reesha Stefeck Director